
 

 

 
  

  COUNCILLOR VACANCY 
 

 

Would you like to represent your community at local government level?  
 

We are currently looking for applications from any suitably qualified person who wishes to 
stand for co-option onto the Council as a Town Councillor.  
 

We would like to hear from you if you have: 
• a good knowledge of the local community, 
• good communication skills including basic internet and email skills, 
• a willingness to attend training and represent the Town Council at external meetings, 
• a willingness to meet with residents and community groups to discuss issues, 
• the ability to attend monthly Town Council meetings and additional Committee 

meetings, 
• the ability and willingness to work with other organisations such as Shropshire Council 

highways, West Mercia Police, Housing Associations etc to help deliver services and 
improve the quality of life of residents and visitors, 

• a willingness to help the Town Council with organising the annual summer Festival and 
the Christmas Fayre and Lights Event. 

• skills or expertise which will assist the Town Council in its various functions. 
 

If you think this may be of interest to you, please contact Mrs Dorothy McBride/Miss Samantha 
Dolphin on 01299 271154 or email council@cleobury.org.uk in the first instance.  
 
A formal letter of application should be submitted by 12 noon on Friday 24th October 2025.  
 
Informal interviews will take place on Monday 27th October 2025 at 6.30pm with a view to 
consider co-option at the Town Council meeting on Monday 3rd November 2025. 
 
 


